
  

Welcome to GRAND HEIGHTS 
     Welcome to our Sunday Service Today – RAIN or SHINE! In 
compliance with current safe distancing we are having our 
indoor/outdoor service.  Dr. Jason Lee, as our Interim Pastor, 
will be with us the next several months. You have the option of 
coming into the church or staying in your car in the church 
parking lot for the church message.  It will be broadcasted on 
the 88.1 FM station.  To pick up the Audio, you need to have a 
vehicle with a working FM radio.  
     A packet of information is available upon arrival.  Arrive at 
10:15 to allow time to park.  Service is scheduled to begin at 
10:30. This Indoor/Drive-in service will allow those in our 
fellowship with health issues to safely come and worship the 
way they would be most comfortable. The Order of Service 
Packet is available Sunday morning or on the Church Web Site. 
Allan Hartong @ 937-718-0533. 

 MISSIONARY FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER  

DUSTIN & BETH HORST 

 

PULPIT COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

The Pulpit Committee has big news.  “Pastor Eric Hines 
from Kentwood, Michigan, has accepted an invitation 

from the Pulpit Committee to candidate to be our pastor 
on the weekend of September 20.  The committee has not 

yet completed the agenda for the visit but encourages 
everyone to attend at least one of the events and get  to 

know Eric and his wife, Tonya.”  There will be several 
opportunities to meet Pastor Hines and his wife, Tonya, 
through the planned events on Saturday and Sunday.  
Please save the calendar dates - September 19 and 20. 

 

 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSERIES 
       

Sep 09  Dave Burk                (B)  Sep 11   Joshua Burk (B)   
Sep 14  Jim/Barb Howard (A)  Sep 20   Emmy Hetzel           (B)  
Sep 22   Kyle Smith (B)  Sep 23   Danielle Dierker (B) 
Sep 30   Donovan Dierker (B) 

 

 

Our Mission:  We exist to glorify God as we help people move 
closer to Jesus in their spiritual journey. 

 

Jason K. Lee has served 
as the Dean of the School 

of Biblical and 
Theological Studies at 
Cedarville University 

since 2013. We are glad 
to have Dr. Jason Lee as 
Interim Pastor.  Dr. Lee 
would like everyone to 
read Joshua chapter 1 
before today’s Sunday 
service.  Next week’s 

reading material will be 
included in today’s 

packet. 
 

DUSTAN, BETH, PETER, ANNA, EMMETT 

“If we pastors and churches get through this only to 
return to “normal” with a sigh of relief but without 

repentance, without prayer, without courage, we will 
have wasted our historic moment.  And  then what 

*more* will the Lord have to do, 
 to shake us awake?”    

Quote by Pastor Ray Ortlund 
 



  

 

 

 

 

Grand Heights Baptist Church 
1611 Armstrong Road 

Fairborn, OH 45324 

(937)878-7971     

 

E-mail:   ghbcnet@grandheights.org 
 

 

 
  

IF YOUR FAMILY IS IN NEED IN ANY WAY, PLEASE 
CONTACT YOUR DEACON OR THE CHURCH OFFICE.  

 

 
 

 

ALL CHURCH  
All ladies are welcome to participate in the Tuesday 

Morning Prayers. The Church Prayer Meeting on 
Wednesday evening is for everyone.  During this time 
period, we are honoring the recommendations of the 

State of Ohio on the Coronavirus Epidemic.  
 

CALENDAR EVENTS 
Tues. – 9:30 a.m. - Ladies Prayer Mtg. 
Wed. – 7:00 p.m. – All church Prayer Mtg. 
Sun. – September 13 –Adults & Children Sunday School 
    Classes (9:30 A.M.)  
Sun. – September 13 – Stand-up Pre-budget Meeting 
Sun. -  September 13 - Awana Awards, (5:30 P.M.) 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 6, 2020 
 

At this time, if you would like to help out Ed Phillips with 
meals, it would be appreciated.  Charlene is at home and if 

you would like to visit with her please call prior to your visit. 
Contact Mark Coleman if you would like to sign up for a 

meal. His cell number is 937-308-4504 or  
email at jmc36@woh.rr.com 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION (please contact) 
Grand Heights  Baptist Church 

937-878-7971  or  www.grandheights.org 

THE AWANA CLUBS 
OF GRAND HEIGHTS 

BAPTIST CHURCH 
Meets Sunday Nights  

@ 5:30 p.m. 
 

Pre K – 6th Grades 
AWANA Clubs of GHBC 

Begins Sunday, Sept 13th 

 


